
  

Important Notices 

Star of the Month and House Morning will be held on Friday February 10th. 

Please make sure that your child arrives to class on time. The bell rings at 07:55 and 

all students should be in class by 08:00. 

 

 

Literacy 

In Literacy, students have 

been revising and 

performing a selection of 

classic poems. 

Students will be holding 

poem performances in class 

on Monday 6th February. 

More than this, students 

have worked on comparing 

character perspectives and 

effects of these within the 

story of Edward Tulane, 

which is the current focus of 

Writer’s Workshop. 

 

Maths 

In Maths students have 

learnt how to multiply 

fractions with whole 

numbers. Students used 

different learning styles to 

achieve this, and most 

students have been 

successful in this. 

Furthermore, students have 

focused on place value in 

six-digit numbers, and have 

been using different 

methods to add and 

subtract up to 100,000 off 

these numbers. 

 

Science 

In Science, we have 

started our new theme 

about ‘Properties and 

Changes of Materials’.  

Students learnt about 

scientific vocabulary 

regarding this theme.  

Students also conducted 

an experiment where they 

felt a material inside a bag 

and described its 

properties. 
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